
From: Roland Maurice  
Sent: Saturday, July 10, 2021 9:21 AM 
To: Islands2050; Deb Morrison; Benjamin McConchie 
Subject: Islands 2050 DRAFT new Policy Statement 
 
Hi there, 
 
Just a quick note to express my gratitude that the Islands Trust is reviewing its policy statement to reflect 
current conditions, re. the climate crisis and decolonization. I look forward to learning more about your 
approach and what you propose. You guys rock. 
 
Roland Maurice 

 
Pender Island 


